
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

STATEMENT REGARDING THE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 
 
March 13, 2020 
 
We at Port City Club are proud to be a part of the Lake Norman community and as many others 
are doing, we are doing our part to ensure the well-being of our community. The health and 
safety of our employees and customers is our number one priority as it relates to coronavirus 
(COVID-19) and our community. We are taking every precaution and putting preventative 
actions in place as recommended by the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), National Restaurant 
Association, federal, state, and local authorities.  
 
We take great pride in the cleanliness of our restaurant and have high standards in place with 
regards to food safety, hygiene, cleaning, and sanitation. To this, we are adding additional 
cleaning and disinfecting procedures especially to high-touch and high-traffic areas. While we 
remain open, we encourage our customers to follow the CDC guidelines for hand washing and if 
you aren’t feeling well, we ask that you please stay home so you don’t put other customers or 
our staff at risk.  
 
We have an exceptional staff here at Port City Club and we are committed to taking care of 
them as well. They are being provided with up-to-the-moment guidance and information so 
they can keep themselves and our customers healthy. Employees who don’t feel well are being 
asked to stay home and when they are at work, to routinely wash their hands per the CDC and 
health department guidelines. We want to thank all our team members for their help in 
implementing these new procedures. 
 
As of now, Port City Club remains open during our regular business hours. Like you, we are 
taking this public health concern seriously and will continue to monitor the situation and take 
guidance from the CDC, National Restaurant Association, federal, state, and local authorities. 
Our hope is we can remain open during what we know is a stressful time for many and are 
committed to maintaining a safe environment for you to gather with friends and family. 
 
We will continue to provide further updates at www.portcityclub.com and on our social media 
channels. 
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